
Tēnā koutou e te whānau,

It’s hard to believe we are already nearing the end of Term 1! This term has been action-packed,
filled with new learning opportunities for both our students and staff. It has been wonderful to
see the energy and enthusiasm in our classrooms as we embrace fresh approaches to teaching
and learning. This week, our teaching staff, support staff, and senior leadership team will be
engaging in professional development focused on Mathematics and Structured Literacy. As we
continue to implement our new approach to Mathematics and refine our Structured Literacy
programme, we are committed to ensuring the best possible learning experiences for our
tamariki. A special thank you to all our teachers who have embraced the changes in our
Mathematics programme with such enthusiasm and adaptability. Your dedication and
commitment to continuous improvement are truly appreciated, and we can already see the
positive impact on student engagement and learning.
Colour/Slime Fun Run – Friday, 11 April
We are well underway with our fundraising efforts for the Colour/Slime Fun Run and have already
raised an impressive $20,000! Our goal is a lofty $60,000, with all funds going towards our
DREAMS Room (Design, Robotics, Engineering, Art, Mathematics, Science). This dedicated space
will provide hands-on learning experiences and inspire creativity, problem-solving, and innovation
across multiple subject areas.
We are still looking for major sponsors and businesses that may be interested in supporting us. If
you or someone you know would like to be involved, please get in touch!
Our fundraising partner, Go Raise It, will be capturing some fun moments from the event,
especially at the slime stations! If you do not wish for your child to be featured in the captured
images/videos, please let your child’s class teacher know in advance.
At Friday’s assembly, four lucky students were drawn to select a teacher to be slimed. The "lucky"
teachers were Mrs. Jury, Miss McClennan, Mrs. Martens, and Mrs. Fearon —who were all doused
in slime! A wildcard slime recipient, Mr. Powderley, also got the slimy treatment!
There is still plenty of time to set up a fundraising page so your child can go in the draw for our
amazing prizes. The bonus of the online platform is that your child’s fundraising page can be
shared with family and friends worldwide!
Whānau Hui – Monday, 7 April at 2 PM
Next Monday, we will be holding a Whānau Hui aimed at enhancing learning opportunities for our
Māori students. Individual invites have been sent to our Māori whānau, but if you have not
received one and feel you have something to contribute to the discussion, you are welcome to
come along.
Enrolments for 2024 and 2025
If you have family or friends who are planning to start at Orewa Beach School this year or next,
please encourage them to reach out and begin the enrolment process if they haven’t already. All
the information regarding enrolments can be found on our school website.
With only a short time left in the term, we encourage our students to keep up their fantastic
efforts and finish strong. Thank you to our parents and whānau for your ongoing support – your
partnership makes all the difference.
Ngā mihi nui,
Wendy Naidu

What's on ?

April 2025
Thur 3rd April Interschool
Athletics @ Orewa College
Fri 11th School Fluro Fun
Run
Fri 11th Last day of Term
One
Mon 28th First day of Term
Two

May 2025
Thurs 22nd May Interschool
Rippa Rugby
Fri 30th Teacher Only Day -
School will be closed on this
day

June 2025
Mon 2nd  Kings Birthday - no
School today
Fri 20th Matariki - no School
today
Fri 27th  Last day of Term 2

July 2025
Mon 14th First day of Term 3

August  2025
Fri 15th Teacher Only Day -
no school today
Thurs 21st Interschool
Hockey
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Absences
Please ensure you

inform the school of
your child’s absence

due to illness or
holidays.  If you are

unable to let us know
through the Hero app,
please call the Office

on 09 426 4849.

Please be
aware we finish
school at 2.45
pm. Children

need to be
picked up

promptly. If
you cannot be

here at 2.45 pm
please arrange

care at Kelly
Club.



STUDENT EARLY PICK UPS
Please,  if your child has an appointment during the school day

please arrange to pick up before or after morning tea and
lunchtime.   Morning tea is 11.00am to 11.20am .  Lunch time is

12.50pm until 1.45pm.  We are unable to find your child at
morning tea and lunchtimes.  We have full school assembly every

second Friday - the next one is Friday 14th March  this starts at
2.00pm and finishes at 2.45pm.  Please arrange to pick up your

child before 2.00pm if they have an appointment.  

Please, if your child arrives late please ensure
your child signs in at the office. If you require
to take your child during school time please
always call to the office first - we will then

page your child. Thank you.

   
If a child requires medications these should be given at home before and after school. In special cases where medication needs to be
administered at school, parents need to bring the medication to the school office and notify the office staff, a medication consent form needs
to be signed. Medications can not be kept in the student's school bag as this is a health and safety issue. We are also unable to administer on
a student's say-so. Thank you.  




